
 
 
Editor’s Comment:  
 
One thing that these accomplished authors need to focus more attention on is the appropriate 
punctuation of areas involving references.  These were done incorrectly throughout the 
manuscript revision and I have corrected them on my attached edits.  I have also made grammar, 
mechanical and wording edits throughout.  It would be my wish that the authors take note of 
these for future efforts. 
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